
From: Jrichardperrin@aol.com 
Sent: 27 March 2013 11:49 
To: Bradley Gammond 
Subject: Modifications Consultation 
 
Dear Mr Gammond 
  
I write to you on behalf of Bewdley Civic Society. For your information we are an amenity society 
with the main  object of conserving Bewdley's built heritage. We have over 500 members. 
  
We refer to Wyre Forest District Council, Site Allocations and Policies Local Plan, Proposed Main 
Modifications (February2013). Please note that we are in favour of the Inspector's proposed 
modifications to allow Open Market Housing on Windfall sites in Bewdley (those of up to 5 
dwellings , all other matters being satisied). Our reasons for this are that we believe this will give 
greater encouragement to the development of windfall sites and will be of general benefit to the 
physical, economic and social fabric of the town and the Conservation Areas. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Richard Perrin 
Chairman 
Bewdley Civic Society 


